
4. DRAFT SKATEBOARDING, IN-LINE SKATING AND FREESTYLE BMX
CYCLING STRATEGY

A report from Leisure and Parks Unit staff sought the Board’s views on the draft
strategy being formulated with a view to co-ordinating the various activities
within the Council to develop skate facilities.  The study included interviews and
consultation with key people in the city as well as skateboarders, in-line skaters
and freestyle cyclists.  It identified key findings and established priorities.

The Board decided:

1. To support the draft strategy and consider it when planning future
skateboard facilities.

2. That a Working Party comprising Anne Carroll and Dennis Hills work with
staff on the strategy and recommend any comments back to the Board.


